
RMS Parent Teacher Conference Night Materials for Families

Dear RMS Families, Monday, March 20, 2023

If you registered for parent teacher conferences this Tuesday, March 21st and
are attending virtually, please review the following information linked below
regarding how to login and the name of the staff google meet links for
conferences.

PLEASE DO THE FOLLOWING IF ATTENDING VIRTUALLY:
Email or call your child’s teachers prior to your conferences to let them
know you are attending virtually. This will allow them to be able to properly
prepare for your virtual time together.

YOU HAVE TO LOGIN AS YOUR STUDENT. THIS IS VERY IMPORTANT. The
easiest way to do this is to use your child’s chromebook. If logging in from a
different device you will need your child’s username and password.

Information for Logging Into the Conferences

Google Meets for CHUH Parent Conferences- A Parent's Guide

Google Meet Nicknames - RMS Parent-Teacher Conference Night (Ma…

If you need assistance please contact your child’s teacher, counselor, or a
member of our admin team.

Thanks,

R.Coleman
Principal
r_coleman@chuh.org

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NKQ11JrM6oq3g9E6yjjioLf1eqbWlm29tolm0vHrNqo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1dpP5p04tZlwIAWUEXaScmo7yTJDmCjKTTaIQ8s3wENA/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:r_coleman@chuh.org

